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January 27, 2015
Dear Parents/ Guardians:
Prettyboy Elementary School is planning a Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics Fair on Tuesday, March 24, 2015. All fourth and fifth grade students are required to submit a STEM Fair project.  This project would need to be completed at home. This year students have the option to work independently or to coordinate with a group of 2-4 students in their grade to complete the project outside of school.  We are asking you to support this valuable learning experience.  The following information is provided to assist you in helping in the preparation of your child's STEM fair project.
In school, students will complete science lessons to help better prepare them for their STEM Fair project.  These lessons will guide students through the scientific method in order to complete a class science investigation.  
Students are encouraged to do investigations that use scientific thought processes and the scientific method. Included is a sample of a scientific method outline with a project timeline to use as a checklist. Also specifications for construction of the project backboard are listed within the folder.  A Judging Criteria Checklist is included so you and your child can check the project to be sure it is complete and practice for the interview portion of judging.  A student from each grade level will be chosen to represent our school at the county-wide Elementary Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics Fair on Saturday, May 9, 2015. 
Parents are asked to allow students to assume as much responsibility for the project as possible.  You may provide support, offer advice when necessary, help with expenses for the project, and provide any needed transportation.  In addition, you should occasionally check on the progress of the project to ensure that it is proceeding on schedule.
Here are some important dates for your calendar.
Tuesday, March 17th- Student projects will be due at school no later than 9:00 am 
Tuesday, March 24th - Judging will take place during the morning




      Parent viewing of projects from 6-7 pm 
     Students who attend the evening event will be encouraged to remain with their project boards to explain their investigation and answer any questions.  Boards can be taken home at 7 PM. 
          Thank you for contributing to the success of Prettyboy Elementary School’s Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics Fair.






Sincerely,







Mrs. Porter and Mrs. Kelbaugh
STEM Fair Coordinators
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My child and I understand that the project is due on March 17, 2015 and that it will be a portion of his or her science grade for Term 3.
We have read and understand the guidelines described in the STEM Fair Rules and Regulations. We understand that the parent/guardian will monitor the student’s project.  

I consent to my child participating in this research and completing a STEM Fair Project.

Parent /Guardian Signature






Date

________________________________  __________________________

Student Signature


     

Student’s Name (print)
